
 

 

Friday 10th January 2025                                 

                              
                     

This week the children have focused on kindness and 
shared the story, ‘Have you filled yoour bucket today? by 
Carol McCloud. They then discussed how we can and have 
show kindness to others. 
 
To continue this I would like the children to think 
carefully about how they can show kindness to others. Your 
child has brought home a bucket template and I would like 
them to decorate it ( both sides please) and then use some 
of the stars to show different ways they can or have 
shown kindness to others. You could scribe their responses 
or if appropriate, your child could write words/ short 
sentences using their phonics knowledge.  
 
The children will share their buckets and then hang them 
onto our class kindness tree.  
Please send completed work to school by Wednesday 15th 

January. 

Comments and photographs can be added via ClassDojo 

messages. 

 

Many thanks and have a wonderful weekend, 

Miss Alexander                                
 


